
We have had a great half term at Woodbridge Road Academy. We are proud of our pupils
successes and hope that they are too.

Thank you for all the support you provide as parents and carers.

This newsletter will give an insight into some of the things which have happened this half
term.

Parent / carer Events

Thank you to those who attended the sleep workshop on 3rd February. 

We want to develop a community of parents and carers so that you can support each
other. As part of this, we will hold half termly coffee mornings starting next half term.
Date to be confirmed shortly.

Our first academy council meeting is Monday 27th March at 2pm. All parents and
carers are welcome to join in person or virtually. Agenda to follow.

February Half Term



As the half term holiday
approaches, we want to
remind you about
resources which you can
access to help your
children stay safe online.

Please see our website
here for details. 

In January we had a visit from
photographer Alfie Bowen
accompanied by an ZSEA
education officer.

Alfie spoke inspirationally
about his autism and his
photography. 

We have had two Clip 'n Climb
trips this half term. It has been
amazing to see how much our
pupils' confidence has grown. 

Clip 'n Climb dates for next
half term are here:

Tuesday 28th February
Tuesday 14th March
Tuesday 28th March

Keeping Safe
Online

Alfie Bowen and
ZSEA

Clip 'n Climb

https://woodbridgeroadacademy.squarespace.com/keeping-safe-online


We are very pleased with the
progress of the new school
build.

The structure is now in place
and the electrical works will
be starting shortly. 

We plan to take pupils to visit
the site next half term.  

This half term we have started a daily
walk in the park. We do this after
lunch every day. It is a great way to
get some fresh air and exercise and
helps us to focus more in the
afternoons. 

We had a visit in January from local MP
Tom Hunt. 

He was very impressed with how well
our students were focused on their
learning. 

Build UpdateDaily Walk

Visit from Tom Hunt MP



To report a pupil absence
please call 01473 353440
or email
info@woodbridgeacadem
y.org

        Twitter  

         Facebook

We are expanding our team
ready for September. We are
recruiting teachers, teaching
assistants and an additional
assistant principal. 

If you know anyone who may
be interested, please direct
them to our website where
they can find more information
and apply.  

Have a lovely half term and we look forward to seeing pupils back on
Monday 20th February.

See here for full information about term dates on our website. 
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